
October 8, 1997 

Jerry McKnight 
5439 Shookstown Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Mr. McKnight: 

College Park, Maryland 20740-6001 

This is in response to your letter of September 29, 1997, requesting information concerning Dr. 
Joseph Dolce. 

There is a "Key Persons" File for people who had prominent roles or testimony in the 
investigation conducted by the Warren Commission. For your reference, we are providing you 
with the National Archives Microfilm Publication Pamphlet number Ml289. This pamphlet 
serves and an index to the names in the "Key Persons" file . You will notice the Dr. Dolce' s name 
is not among the names in the listing. 

In an effort to find information that is responsive to your request, we conducted a search of the 
JFK database. This search indicates the existence of 5 documents that refer to Dr. Dolce. For 
your convenience, we are providing you with copies of the corresponding Record Identification 
Forms. Please let us know if you would like to receive copies of any of these documents. Keep 
in mind that you are entitled to 62 additional free copies of assassination related records. 

Per your request, we are enclosing a copy of the folder title listing for the personal papers of J. 
Lee Rankin. The listing is very comprehensive and, in most instances, includes dates. Hopefully, 
this list will prove helpful for your upcoming visit to the National Archives . If you find, however, 
that you need additional information, please feel free to contact us . 

Sincerely, 

~I J1tWAJ 
~ ONA B~ CH OLIVER 

Archivist ' 
Access and FOIA Staff 

Enclosures 

National Archives and Records Administration 


